

Dear Walk Leaders

The Trustees have considered the options regarding the continuation of the walks based on the current information released to the public yesterday.

We feel that those walkers who are most concerned about the situation are unlikely to turn up to the walks and that those who do have made their own decision that it is safe to go on the walk.

We understand that some walk leaders may choose to cancel their walk, which we understand, and we would appreciate it if you could let me know so that I can arrange for this information is shared on our social media.

Therefore our advice is that if a walk leader decided to continue with the walk then they should ensure that all the precautions suggested by the experts are taken. If you have any doubts then cancel the walk.

Please finally bear in mind that this advice could change at any moment and you may have to cancel at the last minute.